
 
Falcon Flyer  

October 16, 2020 
 

Happy Friday Falcon families! It has been another great week at Deerfield. 
Everyone showed up smiling and ready for picture day. The staff and I 
really enjoyed getting to see our IVA friends here for picture day. Important 
communication continues to be sent out via email. Please be sure to notify 
the office if you have a change in email address or any other contact 
information.  
 

Red Ribbon Week is coming! 
October 26-30, 2020 

 
Theme: ​BE HAPPY, BE BRAVE, BE ACTIVE​! 

 
We will celebrate the following spirit days during Red Ribbon Week: 
  
Monday​: “Be Brave Be You” - Wear crazy socks or style your hair crazy. 
 
Tuesday​: “Be Happy and Comfy” - Wear pajamas or Disney apparel and 
be in a happy place! 
 
Wednesday​: “Be Courageous” - Wear red, the badge of courage. 
 
Thursday​: “Be Playful and Creative” - Experiment with dots and stripes. 
 
Friday​: “Be Festive” - Wear orange and black to display your Halloween 
spirit!  



 
Ordering Pictures​:​ Thank you to all of the families who came out for photo 
days this week. We had a great turn-out! If you were unable to attend this 
week, a make-up picture day is scheduled for ​Friday, Oct. 30​. Sumner, the 
photography company, will be providing each student with a personalized 
code for online ordering within the next two weeks. Please watch your 
email for more details. If you have any questions in the meantime, please 
contact Sumner at (800) 440-2002 or via email at 
help@sumnerphotography.net​.  
 
Reminders:  

● Our first spirit wear day is Oct. 23. * Wear a Deerfield shirt or yellow 
and blue.  

● Sign-up​ for our Red Ribbon Week Parent Drug Prevention Webinar 
Oct. 28. 

● Sign-up​ for our Red Ribbon Week Ride/Run/Walk Event Oct. 31. 
● Join​ our PTA community all month long - it's never too late. 
● Veteran’s Day, Nov. 11 - Holiday (No school) 
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